
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
I hope you are all having a
wonderful fall day! Everyone
had a great time yesterday
visiting Tsukuihama Tourist
Farm and picking and eating
oranges yesterday!  

Students have been building up
their addition skills and have
started working on practicing
addition using number lines!
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Math

Last week we worked on learning
and recogning emotions in
ourselves and in others. This
week we are focusing on body
movement and are having fun
playing different games that have
us all on the move!



Students have been working
hard on reviewing and
learning phonics for letters V,
W, and X!
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